
Following the recommendations for the 2017 Federal Corridor 

Report, the City and County of Denver Department of Public Works, 

in cooperation with the Colorado Department of Transportation, will 

be designing and building water quality facilities along South Federal 

Boulevard, from West Alameda Avenue to West Mississippi Avenue.

The Green Infrastructure Project is one of several projects that will 

be transforming South Federal Boulevard over the next couple years. 

Please join us at our October 25th Open House to learn more about 

the project, ask questions, express concerns, and provide comments.

Representatives from other South Federal Boulevard Corridor 

Improvement projects will also be present to answer questions and 

listen to community feedback. 

Vietnamese and Spanish translators will be available at the meeting. 

If you need disability assistance (large print, sign language interpreter, 

etc.) please call 303-900-7701 at least 72 hours prior to the meeting.

303-900-7701

SouthFederalProject@gmail.com

Website: bit.ly/SouthFederalProject

South Federal Improvements: Green Infrastructure Project

OPEN HOUSE

W. Alameda Ave.
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W. Dakota Ave.

W. Alaska Pl.

W. Virginia Ave.

W. Custer Pl.

W. Walsh Pl.

W. Center Ave.

W. Gill Pl.

W. Exposition Ave.

W. Ohio Ave.

W. Ada Pl.

W. Ford Pl.

W. Kentucky Ave.

W. Mississippi Ave.

Project
Area

Project
Area

open house

October 25, 2018 

All Saints Catholic Church – Parish Hall

2559 South Federal Boulevard, Denver, CO 80219

5:30 pm – 7:30 pm


